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Wednesday, March 27, 2019 

 
 

IGCSE (Year 11)/ AS (Year 12) / A Level (Year 13) Final Mock Examinations 

Monday Apr 01 – Friday Apr 12 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This letter is to inform you of the arrangements for IGCSE (Year 11), AS (Year 12) and A2 (Year 13) 
Final Mock Examinations that will start place next week and run from Monday, April 1st to Friday, April 
12th. The mock examinations will not only test knowledge and understanding, but also key 
examination skills, such as time management. The mock examination timetable has been included as 
an attachment to this email. Please ensure that your son/daughter receives a copy of this timetable. 
 
The grades that they achieve will be reported in a final mock examination report, along with subject 
comments, that you will receive at the end of this term, before your son/daughter goes on Study 
Leave, prior to their external exams. 
 
It will be important for all Year 11, 12 and 13 students to focus and to organise a revision timetable 
for the Easter holiday to ensure they achieve the best possible grades in their external exams.  They 
of course should already have begun this process if they are to achieve the best grades possible.   
 
The mock examinations will take place during lesson time, so students should be in school at all 
times.  There will be no authorized absence from school for studying during the mock examination 
period.  Any student who is absent will be marked as having an unauthorized absence. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Matthew Tansley 
Head of Secondary 

 


